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February 27, 2003

The Honorable Cynthia Sullivan

Chair, King County Council

Room 1200

C O U R T H O U S E

Dear Councilmember Sullivan,

The 2003 DNRP Budget Proviso addressing Parks CIP/ADOP (Section 118) requested the Executive transmit program policies and selection guidelines for the distribution of funds for the Association Development and Operations Partnerships Program (ADOP).  Enclosed is the ADOP program package that includes an overview, selection criteria, as well as guidelines for distribution of funds.

The ADOP program is a public/private partnership program, whereby King County empowers community-based organizations to maintain, operate, enhance, and in some cases, develop new public parks, sports, and recreation facilities.  It was a concept recommended by the Active Sports and Youth Recreation Commission as a tool to enhance existing facilities and create new facilities without adding any new operating cost to the Parks and Recreation Division.

The ADOP program has essentially three goals:

· Address present and future regional public parks, sports, and recreation facility needs without increasing the County’s operating budget.

· Empower user groups, sports associations, and other community-based organizations to leverage their commitment, passion, and resources into long term, high quality, 

            self-sustaining public parks, sports, and recreation facilities.

· Develop a region-wide network of users, organizations, and citizens, in general, whose successes are interconnected with and supportive of the political, financial, and operational successes of the region’s park, sports, and recreation system.

If you have any questions, please call Bob Burns, Division Director, Parks and Recreation Division, at (206) 296-8631.

Sincerely,

Ron Sims 

King County Executive

Enclosure

cc:
King County Councilmembers



ATTN:  David deCourcy, Chief of Staff




  Shelley Sutton, Policy Staff Director




  Anne Noris, Clerk of the Council


Steve Call, Director, Office of Management and Budget (OMB)


Steve Broz, Budget Supervisor, OMB


Darcia Thurman, Budget Analyst, OMB        

Pam Bissonnette, Director, Department of Natural Resources and Parks (DNRP)

Bob Burns, Division Director, Parks and Recreation Division, DNRP

T.J. Davis, ADOP Project Manager, Parks and Recreation Division, DNRP

